
IMPORTANT DATES

September 16th, 2024 (Monday) - Respect-for-the-Aged Day
September 12th, 2024 (Thursday) - Evacuation Drill
September 22nd, 2024 (Sunday) - Autumnal Equinox
September 23rd, 2024 (Monday) - Substitute Holiday

THEMES

Transportation
Introduction to letter B

Numeracy
Recognizing number 5

Welcome back to school!
I hope everyone enjoyed a fantastic summer
break. We’ve had an amazing start to the
week, and it’s been heartwarming to see the
children so excited to reunite with their
friends.
A heartfelt thank you to all the families who
generously provided cleaning supplies – your
support is greatly appreciated!
I’m thrilled to begin this new term and can’t
wait to create wonderful memories with our
B1 students!
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Handprint Painting
Making Autumn Leaves

(Getting ready for Autumn)
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